
Sault is so proud to be hosting this fund-raiser for Peta Teague “To Dinner with Love”

Join us for a magical evening filled with delicious local food and wines and a silent auction to raise 
money for the amazing Peta Teague and her family.

For those of you haven't had the good fortune of meeting Peta, she is a young inspirational mother 
of two perfect little girls who has lived in Hepburn most of her life. Peta was diagnosed with cancer 
just after her 33rd birthday. She has been fighting an uphill battle for the last year and is currently 
receiving chemotherapy for the second time in an attempt to put a stop to the aggressive cancer.

We as her friends and her community want to do all we can to help her financially to get the best 
possible treatment available.

We hope thank you in advance for your help and kindness.

The fund-raiser will be held at Sault restaurant on the 1st of May 2014.

The evening will begin with canapés and drinks at 5.30pm followed by a two course meal prepared 
by Sault's head chef Santiago Nine-Fernandez. The meal will accompanied by local wines kindly 
donated by Passing clouds and Eastern peak winery.

Local Dj Nick Andrews will provide the musical line up for evening.

Tickets can be purchased through Sault restaurant and they are limited
email: jodi@sault.com.au
Phone: (+61 3) 5348 6555

mailto:jodi@sault.com.au

